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PROTECTING RENT STABILIZED TENANTS 
 

 
Each year thousands of affordable housing units 
are lost to deregulation. I joined my colleagues in 
government and housing advocates to announce 
a campaign to push for stronger rent regulation 
laws for the upcoming year. I will continue to 
support our families and ensure that New York is 
affordable for all. 
 

 
 

ENCOURAGING STUDENT DEMOCRACY  
IN OAKLAND GARDENS 

 
I had the honor of speaking to P.S. 213 
students about the importance of running for 
office. At the Student Assembly, candidates 
read speeches to classmates telling them why 
they should be elected. These students will be 
great future leaders in the community! 

 
 
 

 



 

INCREASING CIVIC PARTICIPATION 
 
 
I had the opportunity to meet with the Chinese 
American Voters Association to discuss the importance 
of voting. Dedicated to encouraging civic participation, 
CAVA continues to play a vital role in our community. If 
you would like to learn more about CAVA, please 
contact my office.  
 

 
 

 
RECOGNIZING OUTSTANDING SCHOOLS 

 
 
Congratulations to PS/IS 499 for receiving a National 
Blue Ribbon Award! Principal Helene Jacob along with 
the staff at PS/IS The Queens College for Math, Science 
and Technology are doing incredible work in providing 
these students with an amazing education! 

 
 
 

CELEBRATING THANKSGIVING IN FLUSHING 
 
It is always great to celebrate the holidays with 
seniors in our community. Continuing tradition, I 
visited the Scheuer House in Flushing for their 
pre-Thanksgiving dinner to partake in festivities 
and discuss community issues with local 
residents. 

Stay in Touch! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241 
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